
 

 

Due to circumstances beyond our control, The Holland Township 
Recycling Center located at 131 Spring Mills Road behind the Library 

and the Public Works Garage will be temporarily CLOSED until further 
notice because of the COVID-19 virus.  

 

Recycling program details are posted at 
http://www.hollandtownshipnj.gov/departments/recycling.html  

and are subject to change (check website for any updates).   
Call 908-995-9188 with any questions on recycling. 
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